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19th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are really looking forward to welcoming your child/ren into Year 1 after the summer holidays.
Ouir first topic to kick start the new academic year will be ‘Space’. To introduce this topic to the
children we will be having an ‘Out of this World’ theme day on Monday 4th September 2023. On
this day, the children are invited to come dressed up in anything relating to this theme. In the past,
children have dressed up as aliens, astronauts, rockets, stars, planets, Buzz Lightyear and even a

Star Trooper! Please don’t feel the need to go and purchase a costume, just anything creative that is
‘Out of this world’ would be fantastic.

The children will be taking part in lots of fun space activities throughout the day and we hope this will
really excite them to learn more about Space.

We hope you have a wonderful summer holiday and can’t wait to see you all very soon.
Thank you

Mrs Tapper and Miss Martin
Class Teachers
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